
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NON-EXCLUSIVE FRANCHISE ROLL-OFF SERVICES 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Lake Park, Florida (TOWN) is currently accepting 
applications from qualified and capable firms that are interested in providing roll-off and debris 
removal services to the Town’s residents and businesses.  

The term of the Non-Exclusive Franchise Agreement will be for a three-year period beginning in 
May 2023 and is governed by the terms of Resolution No. 99-12-17. 

Applications will be available beginning April 10, 2023, at 9:00 AM EDT at 
www.demandstar.com. Responses will be accepted digitally via www.demandstar.com until May 
10, 2023, at 4:00 PM EDT. 

Application packages will not be accepted in any other format other than the one specified above. 
Late responses will not be accepted. All firms are advised to closely examine the application 
package and to become familiar with the scope of services in this solicitation. Any questions 
regarding the completeness or substance of the Solicitation package or specifications must be 
submitted to the Town of Lake Park Town Clerk’s Office at townclerk@lakeparkflorida.gov by 
April 24, 2023, at 2:00 PM EDT. 

 

____________________________ 

TOWN OF LAKE PARK, FLORIDA 
Vivian Mendez, Town Clerk 
Lake Park Town Hall 
535 Park Avenue 
Lake Park, Florida 33403 
Published on: Sunday, April 9, 2023 
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